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Presidents  Message 

Hello everyone, and welcome to Summer 2019. 

 

 If  the last few weeks indicate what the weather is go-

ing to be I am hoping that it will not rain for the whole 

summer and we will finally be able to unpack our san-

dals, shorts and tank tops, 

 

It is a great feat that the Heritage Club has achieved 

by reaching our 30th Anniversary. For those of  you in 

Calgary or those who are visiting us I hope you enjoy 

Calgary and all we have to offer.  I suspect a lot of  you 

have Summer travel plans.  Here’s hoping you all have 

a great time and fun getting together with family and 

friends. 

 

Have a safe and happy Summer.  And for any of  you 

who are staying in town please come on out in August 

and enjoy some lunch with us.   

 

Jean Benjamin 

President 

Chinook Chapter, Calgary 
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         Welcome to Members who recently registered with the 

                             Heritage Club—National Office 
       

      Keith McEwen  - Calgary 

        It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of                     

   some of  our members and co-workers:     

  

     Wesley “Wayne” Johns  - Calgary   

                     Hyacinth Richards  -  Calgary 

                      Lorraine Schroderus  -  Rocky Mountain House 

                      Joseph Tarnoczi  -  Airdrie                                  

 

The Chinook Chapter sends our deepest sympathies to  

 these members families and friends at their loss. 
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We want to thank the 36 members who joined us for our June 

(Stampede) Luncheon on June 25th.. 

 

This has always one of  our most popular luncheons and the 

Winston Golf  Club did not disappoint this year.  The Steak 

Lunch was very well received by our members.  To celebrate 

our 30th Anniversary of  the Heritage Club, the executive decid-

ed to include four draws of  $50 each as well as our usual 50/50 

draw.  Congratulations to our 50/50 draw winner and Founding 

Member James Barker who won $64.00 and our four celebrato-

ry winners.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 From left to right: Diana Hegge, Donna MacEachern, James         

Barker, Violet Kopp and Luzia Montens.   

 

 

Just a REMINDER to all that we will not be holding a lunch for 

this month (J ULY) ONLY.   We hope to see you all again at the 

August Luncheon. 
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  UPDATE:       

 

As mentioned in our Spring Newsletter we had anticipated doing 

another Stage West event this Summer.  Unfortunately, we were 

unable to obtain Group tickets for any of  the Summer perfor-

mances.  We have, therefore, decided to try for a late Fall or early 

2020 event instead.  We will let everyone know in our Fall news-

letter later this year or via email directly, if  time is a factor in ob-

taining tickets. Stay tuned. 

             MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

  
The Chinook Chapter Annual General 
Meeting  will  follow our October 29th 

Luncheon this year.  Look for further de-
tails in our Fall 2019 Newsletter. 
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Contact Us: 

 
Chinook Chapter  

Heritage Club  

PO BOX 36118 LAKEVIEW RPO  

CALGARY, AB  T3E 7C6  

 

Phone: 587-998-9769 

 

heritagechinook@shaw.ca  

 

All contact with the Chapter 

may be handled through writ-

ten correspondence to our  

address, by phone, email or 

via Facebook  

 

Check out our new and much 

improved Heritage Club  

National Website:  

 hhtp://heritageclub.ca/  

 

Your Executive:  

 
President:  Jean Benjamin  

1st Vice Pres.: Katrina Duffin  

2nd Vice Pres.: Carolyn Paulson  

Treasurer: Kathy Cunningham  

Secretary: Laurie Reid  

Emailed notifications:  If we have your correct email address on 
file, we will communicate with you by that means.  One exception 
is our Fall Newsletter which is mailed to everyone.   

If you prefer to receive our spring/summer/year-end newsletters 
via Canada Post please indicate (hard copy) on the registration 
form beside the email address line. 

However, it is beneficial for you to provide your email address, be-
cause we will have the means to quickly distribute information 
that is pertinent to the pensions or an event that may be of inter-
est to you.  Provide us with the email address but write (hardcopy) 
beside it so we know you are an exception for quarterly newslet-
ters.  Also, if you are on Facebook, keep an eye on our Chinook 
Chapter Heritage Club page for posts. 

                           

 

Do you have any ideas or suggestions for activi-

ties, projects or even charitable contributions for 

our Club.   

  

How about your Town or City.  What’s happening?  

Do you have an article you would like us to pub-

lish?  Do you need help organizing a Luncheon or 

event in your area?  Let us know. We can help.  

 

This is your club, help us to give you what you 

want! 


